
	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 June	2023


_____________________________________________________________________________


Dear	Brother	Knights,

As we are concluding the Easter season I hope everyone is in good health.  We had a very busy 
month and completed several projects.  We helped Kathy Esbri, the parish secretary, 6 Knights 
cleanup around their home for the move in of her mother-in-law.  Then we had the Mass at Holy 
Family Shrine where 25 people attended and then went to breakfast at Denny’s.  Join Hands Day 
where we did clean up around the church and Mahoney Manor.  A Major Exemplification at St. 
Patrick where our council had 4 members go through this degree.  Congratulations to Rodney 
Gustafson, Zach, Mike, and Richard Hosek for becoming Sir Knights.  On May 20th we had 8 
Knights go out to the Marian Sisters house to cut down trees in which we cut down and cleaned up 
11 of them.  We held a CUF degree where North American Martyrs had 3 go through this degree.  
Then we provided lunch on the last day of school for the kids and teachers of St. Patrick where 10 
Knights help with the cooking and serving.  We also handed out Youcats to the graduating 8th grade 
students.  Then we had 25 people come out to put flags out at Calvary Cemetery for Memorial Day 
weekend.  Coming up programs, we will be hosting the St. Joseph Icon May 31st thru June 4th 
where we are planning a Holy Hour June 1st after 5:30pm Mass.  There is not a lot going on in June 
but we can rest up before our big project in July with the fireworks stand.  June 7th is the Council 
meeting where we will have food fellowship at 6:30 with the meeting and election of officers at 7:00.  
June 10th we are going to be doing a drive-thru food collection from 11am to 2pm.  June 11th is 
Corpus Christi Sunday where our Sir Knights will provide Honor Guard for the 8:30am Mass and 
following Mass there will be a Eucharistic procession around the church.  Please consider showing 
up and participating in the Mass and Eucharistic procession.  We will have a new location for the 
fireworks stand being located on Superior across the street from Casey’s on 56th and Superior.  
Please consider helping out with this project as it helps our council fund some of the projects that 
we do.  We will be having parish coordination meeting June 22nd at 7:30 pm in the social hall.  Also 
just a reminder to mark your calendar that our Annual Awards Banquet is August 20th at 5:00 pm in 
the social hall. 


Vivat Jesus,


Grand Knight Patrick Dority










	 	 Calendar of Events 2023	 	 Birthdays for June


6/7 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p, Food fellowship	  Steven Smith	    6/2 	   Rev Chris Miller	  6/18


6/10 Drive thru food drive from 11a – 2p	  James Anderson	    6/3	   Don Buresh                    6/20


6/11 Corpus Christi Eucharistic Procession after 830 Mass	  Gerald Frain	    6/9	   Nickolas Vint                  6/20


6/22 Fireworks meeting, social hall, 7p	  Albert Anderson	    6/11	   Matthew McDonald        6/23


 6/27 Officers meeting, social hall, 7p	  Patrick Dority                6/12	   David Gonser                 6/24	                                                               


                                                                                                         Delbert Ridder              6/13       Eldon Cech                    6/26


	                                                                                                     Rodney Reffert             6/15       Zachary Hosek               6/29


 	  Albert Schrader III        6/16      


Family of the Month:  Jeff and Claire Babl	      Knight of the Month:  Rodney Gustafson


KNIGHTS	OF	COLUMBUS	13576	OFFICERS


GRAND	KNIGHT	 PATRICK	DORITY	 	 402-326-3872	 	 	 bowler224@hotmail.com

CHAPLIN						 REV.	TROY	SCHWEIGER	 402-466-2752	 	 	 troy.schweiger@cdolinc.net

FINANCIAL	SECRETAR	 JAMES	BUNCH	 	 402-681-9344	 	 	 theguys.unlv@yahoo.com

DEPUTY	GRAND	KNIGHT	 ROD	MIDDAGH	 	 402-540-6855	 	 	 teamiddagh@hotmail.com

CHANCELLOR	 JOHN	(BOB)	KELTY	 	 402-202-1601	 	 	 johnkelty@gmail.com

RECORDER	 DAVID	MICEK	 	 402-217-7991	 	 	 dmicek@outlook.com

TREASURER	 JEFF	BOETTCHER	 	 402-405-6884	 	 	 jeffjboettcher@yahoo.com

ADVOCATE	 MICHEAL	HOSEK	 	 402-570-9294	 	 	 mikehosek72@gmail.com

WARDEN	 W	MARTIN	WINK	 	 402-540-5438	 	 	 iamaw31@yahoo.com

INSIDE	GUARD	 BRADLEY	FLEMMIG	 402-853-1687	 	 	 

OUTSIDE	GUARD	 TERRANCE	RYAN	 	 402-326-6871	 	 	 trranch1@hotmail.com

ONE-YEAR	TRUSTEE	 GARY	TAYLOR	 	 402-450-8417	 	 	 garychristaylor@gmail.com

TWO-YEAR	TRUSTEE	 STEVEN	BECKER	 	 402-429-0106	 	 	 stevenpbecker@yahoo.com

THREE-YEAR	TRUSTEE	 DAVID	WILSON	 	 402-326-9957	 	 	 dwiltrav@gmail.com

LECTURER	 GERALD	FRAIN	 	 402-466-5635	 	 	 msgtgf@yahoo.com


PROGRAM

DIRECTORS


PROGRAM	DIRECTORY	 ROD	MIDDAGH	 	 402-540-6855	 	 	 teamiddagh@hotmail.com

FAITH	DIRECTOR	 GEORGE	OBEREMBT	 402-464-4677	 	 	 gandmober@cox.net

VOCATIONS	 DAVID	WILSON	 	 402-326-9957	 	 	 dwiltrav@gmail.com

COMMUNITY	DIRECTOR	 GERALD	FRAIN	 	 402-466-5635	 	 	 msgtgf@yahoo.com

LIFE	DIRECTOR	 DEL	RIDDDER	 	 402-476-7381	 	 	 d-ridder@outlook.com

HEALTH	SERVICE	 DONALD	BURESH	SR	 402-466-9225	 	 	 dburesh@unl.edu

PUBLIC	RELATIONS	 JOHN	(BOB)	KELTY	 	 402-202-1601	 	 	 johnkelty@gmail.com

FAMILY	DIRECTOR	 CHRIS	MONTGOMERY	 402-304-3674	 	 	 ce.nont78hum@gmail.com

MEMBERSHIP	DIRECTOR	 GARY	TAYLOR	 	 402-450-8417	 	 	 garychristaylor@gmail.com

RECRUITMENT	COMM.	1	 GARY	TAYLOR	 	 402-450-8417	 	 	 garychristaylor@gmail.com

RECRUITMENT	COMM.	2								GERALD	FRAIN	 	 402-466-5635	 	 	 msgtgf@yahoo.com

RECRUTMENT	COMM.	3									PATRICK	DORITY	 	 402-326-3872	 	 	 bowler224@hotmail.com




			





